Reminder-I
No. EDN-H(12)B(6)-21/2012-Promotion-I
Directorate of Education

Himachal Pradesh
Dated Shimla-171001, the ! éMAugust, 2021
To
All the Deputy Directors of Elementary Education,
Himachal Pradesh.
Subject: Submission of ACR resume/vigilance inquiry status regarding promotion to the
post of DPEs amongst eligible PETs.
Memo:

In continuation to this office letter of Even Number dated 07.08.2021 on the
subject cited above.

In this context, it has been directed to provide the ACR resume of the PETs duly
countersigned by you for the promotion to the post of DPE, as per the proforma attached and also
requested to supply the information, if any departmental enquiry/vigilance case is pending in /o
these PETs within one week but the requisite information is still awaited.

Therefore, you are once again directed to provide the information within two days
to this Directorate through email physicalbrdhe@gmail.com or special messenger. The desired
information received upto 18" August,2021 will be considered for the subject cited above. In case
of negligence the DDEEs/Principal/Individual will be responsible for all consequences.

/G&Ju’———-ac/

(Dr. Amarjeet K. Sharma)
Director Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1.
Ph. No. 0177-2656621

Endst. No.  Even Dated Shimla the jéﬁugust, 2021

Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:-

1. The Director of Elementary Education, H.P. Shimla-1.
= The Supdt. IT Cell with a direction to upload on departmental website

3. Guard File. ‘

Director Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh Shimla-I.

Please treat it MOST URGENT.
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